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I believe this Bill is extremely necessary and would be very beneficial. The 5 day 

compassion stay and expanding Project Nurture are definitely my top two favorite 

points. I myself have benefited from Project Nurtures help and fully believe there 

should also be a similar program for fathers of the baby to receive 

care/support/resources as well as the mother. That way families can work on entering 

recovery as a family. I 100% support this Bill and am hopeful that you will make the 

right decision to support this Bill as well. Thank you. 


